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Docket No. 50-263
License No. DPR-22

Northern States Power Company
ATTH: Mr. D. D. Antony

Vice President, Nuclear
Generation

414 Nicollet Mall
Minneapolis, MN 55401

Dear Mr. Antony:

This confirms our plans as discussed between Mr. S. Orth of this office and
Mr. J. Windschill of your staff to conduct a management meeting at 10 a.m.
(CDT) on July 1,1994, at the Region III office at 801 Warrenville Road,
Lisle, Illinois.

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss your plans regarding Monticello's
drywell radiological source term and your efforts to ensure work performed
during the fall refueling outage results in doses that are as low as
reasonably achievable.

If you have any questions regarding this meeting, please contact either
Mr. Steve Orth (708) 829-9827 or Mr. Monte Phillips of my staff at
(703) 829-9637.

Sincerely,

Dh QQ&cph h UA OA
Edward G. Greenman, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: L. Waldinger, General Manager
W. Hill, Plant Manager
OC/LFDCB
Resident inspector, RIII Monticello
Resident Inspector, Rill Prairie

Island
John W. ferman, Ph.D.,

Nuclear Engineer, MPCA
State Liaison Officer, State

of Minnesota
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ATTN: Mr. D. D. Antony
Vice President, Nuclear

Generation
414 Nicollet Mall
Minneapolis, MN 55401

Dear Mr. Antony:

This confirms our plans as discussed between Mr. S. Orth of this office and
Mr. K. Windschill of your staff to conduct a management meeting at 10 a.m.
(CDT) on July 1, 1994, at the Region III office at 801 Warrenville Road,
Lisle, Illinois.

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss your plans regarding Monticello's
drywell radiological source term and your efforts to ensure work performed
during the fall refueling outage results in doses that are as low as
reasonably achievable.

If you have any questions regarding this meeting, please contact either
Mr. Steve Orth (708) 829-9827 or Mr. Monte Phillips of my staff at
(708) 829-9637.

Sincerely,

Edward G. Greenman, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: L. Waldinger, General Manager
W. Hill, Plant Manager
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspector, RIII Monticello

'
,

Resident Inspector, RIII Prairie
Island

John W. Ferman, Ph.D.,
Nuclear Engineer, MPCA

State Liaison Officer, State
of Minnesota
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